Sledande Wagd o eiin i g nns

Cedar Ridge Distribution Company; Docket No. 13-2423-01

T

Melanie Reif <mreif@utah.gov> Wed, Jul 17, 2013 at 10:40 AM
To: Patricia Schmid <pschmid@utah.gov>, Justin Jetter <jjetter@utah.gov>, William Duncan <wduncan@utah.gov>,
Shauna Benvegnu-Springer <sbenvegn@utah.gov>, zcabinets@comcast.net

Cc: Gary Widerburg <gwiderburg@utah.gov>

Parties,

Please be advised that a request for interim rate hearing must be filed with the Commission with the proper
number of copies, pursuant to Utah statutes and rules, before a scheduling order and notices of hearings can
issue. An e-mail filing does not meet this standard.

Please give this your immediate attention.

Thank you,

Melanie A. Reif

Administrative Law Judge
Utah Public Senice Commission

Patricia Schmid <pschmid@utah.gov> Wed, Jul 17, 2013 at 11:01 AM
To: Melanie Reif <mreif@uiah.gov>

Cc: Justin Jetter <jjetter@utah.gov>, William Duncan <wduncan@utah.gov>, Shauna Benvegnu-Springer
<shenvegn@utah.gov>, “Thompson and Son Cabinet, Inc." <zcabinets@comcast.net>, Gary Widerburg
<gwiderburg@utah.gov>

Hello,

| will pass this along to Mr. Thompson. As you know | am not his private attorney, but an an Assistant Attorney
General representing only the Division of Public Utilities in this matter.

Thank you,
Trisha
[Quoted text hidden]

Trisha Schmid

Assistant Attorney General
160 East 300 South

P.O. Box 140857

Salt Lake City, UT 84114-0857
(801) 366-0830
pschmid@utah.gov

PRIVACY NOTICE: This email, fromthe Office of the Ulah Alfomey General, contains information that may be confidential and/or legally
privileged. This emaii is intended only for the use of the person(s) named as intended recipient(s). If you are not the intended recipient,
you are hereby nofified that any disclosure, copying, distribution of or the taking of any action in reliance on the contents of this erail Is
strictly prohiblted. If you have received this ermail In error, you are hereby instructed fo delete it from your conputer system irmmediately, and
fo also delele any attachments to this email. The unauthorized disclosure, use or publication of confidential or privileged inforrmation




Holiday Break Re: Cedar Ridge Distribution Company; Docket No. 13-2423-01

Shauna Benvegnu-Springer <sbenwegn@utah.gov> Wed, Jul 17, 2013 at 10:41 AM
To: mreif@utah.gov

[ am out of the office until July 22, 2013 buf can be reached at

Shauna Benvegnu-Springer, CGFM
Utility Regulator,

Division of Public Utilities

Utah Department of Commerce
Office: 801- 530-6433

Fax: 801-530-6512
shenvegn@utah.gov

*The information contained in this electronic mail message is confidential
information intended only for the use of the individual or entity named

above and may be privileged. If the reader of this message is not the
intended recipient or the employee or agent responsible to deliver it to

the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination,
distribution, or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. if

you have received this communication in error, please immediately notify me
by telephone {801-530-6433). Also, please delete the original message.
Thaink

you.*




